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Dear SirIMadarn 

I object to the hSW Governmenrs p ans to prvatse both Cessnock and Parkiea prsons bew~se  there has not been 
eno~gh independent researcn on the performance of private prisons n A~stral'a. I t  s a nlajor risk to allow further pr:vate 
management of prisons before such research is wrry out and the findings considered. 

There are a number of problems relating to the management of private prisons. I believe there is a higher rate of assaults 
on both prisoners and prison officers than publicly operated prisons. 

I also believe the standard of care for prisoners in privately operated prisons is not as high as in public prisons 

Privatisation of Cessnock Prison will result in less jobs in our local area. I don't believe that the state economy will benefit 
from this additional sale of public property. 

Bev Smiles 


